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The Inverell Stars Continue to
Build Strong Relationships in
Town 
The Inverell Stars are building great
relationships in town and the
Nurture One George Street
Children’s Centre is a great
example.
We are hoping the Stars girls gain
valuable experience when we visit
centres like this so they understand
the importance of early education
and the great work early educators
do.
A big thank you to Centre Manager
Brook and her staff for allowing us to
attend and we look forward to our
future visits.


